
March 15, 2010 
 
Hi Everyone,  

 
Just wanted to send a quick update.  By the time you receive 

this email, Mary and I will be in Guatemala with a team from 
Houston Texas (West University Baptist).  I'm excited that we 
will be working daily in the mountains with the Mayan Indians. In 
the past, I have found the Mayans very responsive to the Gospel, 
as well as, humbled that we have come.  

 
Please pray for the team to have safe travel and that many 

will be saved.  After we return, we will be working hard to raise 
the $19,500 for a load of shoes that are coming soon.  In fact, 
we have the mobile kitchen (smoker) scheduled for 5 weeks 
consecutively, including Easter weekend, smoking hams, butts and 
ribs.  

 
The next Happy Feet trip will be in June with several 

throughout the summer and into the fall.  We have two EXTREME 
trips planed this year.  One trip in October and another in 
November.   

 
As soon as we return from Guatemala, I will send another 

update about what all happened on the trip.  
   

Love you all and may our Lord richly bless you.  Tell 
someone about Jesus this week and please send me an email to 
share about your opportunity.  
   
Bill Conlee   
   
P.S.  One last thought, please pray this week for our youngest 
daughter Abbey. She is seeking direction in her life and we are 
praying that God will show her the path He has planned for her. 
 


